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This bill is very saddening.  My wife and I enjoy teaching kids and adults about 

reptiles.  Education is so important.  We teach people to respect, not fear animals.  

This is how we were taught.  I would have never considered this industry if it wasn't 

for being educated myself by one of the pioneers of the industry.  That man is Brian 

Barczyk.  It opened up my eyes to another world.  Again,  education is so important.   

It would be very devastating for people like myself.  We enjoy what we do.  Thank 

you for hearing us.  RADD Reptiles. 


